Please don’t cut the rental assistance to be limited at 80%. Many of us landlords are paying for utilities
as well. And many of the renters are going to be in such debt that they will stay as long as they can and
skip out with zero rent payment when Covid restrictions over. Landlords need 100% of rent as many of
us are still losing a little money each month to try to offer affordable housing to the renters.

Thank you for your consideration.
Carson Bauder.
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